
Directorate for Communities 
Head of Highways: Dave Roberts 
Buckinghamshire Highways 
Buckinghamshire Council 
Walton Street Offices  
Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire  
HP20 1UA  
01296 382416 
www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk  

 
 

   

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSTRUCT 
A SIGNALISED PUFFIN CROSSING 

 

   A418  Aylesbury Road  -   WING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984, that 
Buckinghamshire Council is proposing to construct a pedestrian-controlled traffic light crossing (Puffin 
crossing) on the A418 Aylesbury Road, Wing. 
The location of the proposed crossing is as follows;  A418 Aylesbury Road; 21 metres northwards of the  
centre of the road junction of Church Street, as indicated on the plan below.  
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The proposed Puffin Crossing is to provide the school community and students with a safer pedestrian access to the 
Cottesloe School and generally improve the safety for local residents. Buckinghamshire Council has consulted with 
Thames Valley police regarding this proposal. 

Objections to the proposal together with the grounds on which they are made must be sent in writing to the 
undersigned (for the attention of “BH Design Services”) by midday 22nd December 2023, emailed to 
HitsMailbox@buckinghamshire.gov.uk or submitted via our “Your Voice Bucks” A418 – “Wing Puffin Crossing” website 
at: https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/roads-parking/wing-puffin-crossing   
Dated 1st December 2023. 
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